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Dear Representatives, 

 

As a member of PERS and as a citizen in Oregon, I fully support the transparency of 

all public investments and how our money is used. We do not currently know if the 

investments made are contributing to climate change and as we all are well-aware, 

climate change affects all of us. As a business owner in the lodging industry, we rely 

on tourists who will travel to our region. As a PERS member I care about my 

retirement savings and whether it is being invested responsibly. We need to lead the 

nation in the fight against climate change and this bill is a first step in shining a light 

on the holdings of the Oregon Treasury, which manages $130 billion of our money.  

 

Please pass HB4115 and do what is right for Oregon. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robin Hawley Crumrine 

The Alberta Petite Hotel 

Oregon PERS from the City of Portland and Metro 


